7th January 2022

Reception News
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) Our topic is Toys

This week in Reception

This week we have enjoyed being back at
school. Our new topic is ‘“Toys’ and we have
been learning about the differences between
old and new toys. We have been role playing as |
shop keepers and ‘buying’ toys in the shop! In
maths we have been finding different ways to
make numbers to 10.

Phonics

Click on Fred to practise ‘Fred Talking’ at
home!

Click on the sounds to practise the sounds
and blending at home.




= Next week in Reception

Literacy

We will read the book ‘Billy’s Bucket’.

We will create our own buckets and use our
imagination to describe what we find inside
them. We will also be writing a list of things
that are in our buckets.
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Word Aware

Next week we are learning
these words:

metal

plastic

stingray walrus

Maths

We will be understanding the concept of 1 more. We will
also be using containers in the water tray to understand ca-
pacity, and comparing different containers.
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Expressive Arts and De-
sigh

This week we will be
making our own toys
using junk modelling.

Understanding of the World

This week will be looking at old and new toys and thinking

terials and the use of batteries in new toys.

about how they have changed. We will look at the different ma-

Messages

Remember to send any pho-
tos of your children’s learn-
ing at home to reception-
photos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk

Please bring in any boxes
from home for our junk

modelling.

Songs, Rhymes and Poems

Horsey, Horsey Don’t You Stop
The Grand Old Duke of York
See Saw, Marjory Daw
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